

NAMI Keystone PA Call for Action

January, 29 2021 1:30 pm EDT

COVID-19 Impact Survey

During the most recent Mental Health Planning Council (MHPC) meeting held by the Office of Mental Health and Substance Abuse Services (OMHSAS), the need for real-time information regarding the impact COVID-19 has had on behavioral health services and persons-in-recovery in Pennsylvania was identified. In response to the need several agencies to include NAMI Keystone PA along with the PA Advocates for Whole Health and Wellness created the below surveys in order to capture the impact the COVD-19 has had on both providers and consumers of mental, health, behavioral health and substance use services.

All responses will be kept confidential and will be reported as combined group information into a report which will be available to government agencies, providers, county agencies, respondents, and others as appropriate. The completed report will be distributed at the Mental Health Planning Council meeting on February 23, 2021 and will be available for wider distribution after that date. Anyone wishing to obtain a copy of the report can make a request at: pmhca@pmhca.org

If you would like more information about these surveys, or if you are interested in providing a testimonial of your experiences,

Either survey should take approximately 10 minutes to complete. Both will remain open until February 12, 2021 at 5:00 PM.

Peer & Family Member Survey

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/3JDGFWV

Provider & County Agency Survey

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/3QTCP3L